
Student Council 
23-24

Do you want to make a difference at Fox Hollow? 
Do you like helping others and giving back to your 
community? Are you a leader who likes to serve 
your community? Are you a 4th or 5th grader? If 
you answered YES to any of the above questions, 
then Student Council might be for you! 

If you would like to be a member of the 
student council, you will need to bring the 
following to our first meeting on Tuesday, 
September 26th from 2:45-3:30 in Ms Ryan’s 
classroom (room 315)
● permission slip
● a typed or handwritten explanation of 

why you want to be a student council 
member

Sincerely,
Ms. Ryan, Mrs. Smock, Mrs. Vitale
2023-2024 Student Council Advisors



Please bring this permission slip to the first meeting.

Student Name: ________________________________

Grade and Teacher: ___________________________

Student t-shirt size: ___________________________

How student will get home after Student Council meetings:

Parent Signature:______________________________

Parent Name Printed: _________________________

Parent Phone: _________________________________

Parent Email: __________________________________


